
DISTRICT OF TUMBLER RIDGE 

July 10, 2019 File: 0110-20/CO 

City of Victoria 
No. 1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 
Email: mayor(5>victoria.ca 

MAYOR'S OFFICE 

JUL 1 9 2019 

VICTORIA, B.C. 

Dear Mayor Helps, 

Re: Provincial Restoration of Library Support 

Council received your letter dated May 29, 2019 requesting resolutions of support to restore 
Provincial support for libraries. Council believes this to be a worthwhile endeavor and is pleased 
to provide letters of support. 

Sincerely, 

DISTRICT OF TUMBLER RIDGE 

Aleen Torraville 
Director of Corporate Services 

Municipal Hall, Box 100, Tumbler Ridge, BC V0C 2W0 Phone:(250)242-4242 Fax:(250)242-3993 
Website: www.DistrictofTumblerRidqe.ca 
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